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 ASEOWA TAKES AWARENESS TO EBOLA DISEASE HOTSPOT IN LIBERIA 

 
Friday 28th November, 2014 – On 27th 
November, the AU-ASEOWA head of mission, 
Major General Dr. Julius Oketta accompanied 
by the Inspector General of Police of the 
Republic of Liberia, Attorney Clarence 
Massaquoi, and the ASEOWA team visited an 
Ebola disease hotspot on a sensitization 
campaign.  
 
The sensitization campaign against Ebola 
followed an earlier scheduled press 
conference and high level meeting of General 
Oketta and Attorney Massaquoi at the Police 
Headquarters in Monrovia. Attorney 
Massaquoi in his welcome address at the 
meeting praised the efforts of the African 
Union ASEOWA team in helping to fight the 
unwelcomed Ebola virus in Liberia. He also 
promised their full support as needed by the 
ASEOWA team in eradicating the Ebola virus 
in Liberia. 

 
In his brief response, the Head of Mission ASEOWA; General Oketta assured the 
people of Liberia of the continued support and unrelenting commitment of the AU-
ASEOWA for the people of Liberia in ensuring that Ebola is brought to an end 
completely. In his address, he reminded the people of the need to adhere to the safety 
precautions of not touching sick people. He also admonished the people to restrain 
themselves from celebrations especially visiting the beaches until the country is 
declared by WHO as Ebola free.  
 
After the meeting, General Oketta and the ASEOWA team, in the company of the 
Inspector General of Police moved to West-Point; a hotspot area of the Ebola virus 
disease spread, where they were welcomed by a large gathering. The ASEOWA team 
seized the opportunity of their people’s responsiveness to communicate the AU-
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ASEOWA message on Ebola prevention and how to stop the spread of the Ebola virus 
disease in the communities. 
 
 
For more information, visit http://www.au.int 
 

For further information on AU’s Ebola response contact 
Wynne Musabayana | Deputy Head of Division | Information and Communication Directorate | African 
Union Commission | Tel: (251) 11 551 77 00 | Fax: (251) 11 551 78 44 | E-mail: MusabayanaW@africa-
union.org | Web: www.au.int|Addis Ababa | Ethiopia 
 
Toluwani Oloke Public Information Officer 
folaketolu@yahoo.com  
Tel 0888166806 
 
About the African Union 
 
The African Union spearheads Africa’s development and integration in close collaboration with African 
Union Member States, the Regional Economic Communities and African citizens.  AU Vision:to accelerate 
progress towards an integrated, prosperous and inclusive Africa, at peacewith itself, playing a dynamic 
role in the continental and global arena, effectively driven by an accountable,efficient and responsive 
Commission. Learn more at: http://www.au.int/en/ 
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